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August 11, 1949

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

Thank you for sending me the pay envelopes ofsome of the lower paid employees. I am returning them toyou.

Some of the States have passed minimum wagelegislation which applies to local industries and it hasworked out quite well, particularly in North Carolina. We

is limited constitutionally to those businesses engaged ininterstate commerce.

We are trying to close up this Congress for a fewmonths and I look forward to seeing you.

S. ej
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